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SB 211-1  

Chair Hass and members of the committee. 

 

SB 211-1 is an improvement in the pass through income.  By eliminating those who perform 

services from the category of taxpayers who receive this benefit you have made some 

improvement. 

 

The cap of $415,000 however is still too high.    

 

A lower cap would indeed help smaller businesses and provide more resources for state of 

Oregon needs.   

 

It would also provide fewer bosses who pay taxes at a lower rate than their employees. 

 

 

 

 

 

Marcia Kelley 

OWRC Public Policy Advocate  
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